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18th November 2016 
  

CIRCULAR 
  

To 
  
ALL MEMBERS, 
  
Sub: CEA proposed draft amendment for Grid Connectivity  
  
Dear Sir, 
  
Central Electricity Authority (CEA) has proposed to amend specific clauses of “Central 
Electricity Authority (Technical Standards for Connectivity to the Grid) Regulations, 2007” 
which were earlier amended in 2013. The proposed amendments will have significant impact 
on every stake holder in the power sector. 
  
We are enclosing herewith the proposed amendment for your reference. Since it is an 
important Regulation which impacts consumers, we request the members to send us 
suggestion/objection on or before 24th November 2016 so that it can be compiled and sent.    
  
We also propose to organize a meeting on 25th November 2016 to discuss the same at 
Coimbatore. Interested members who are willing to participate in this meeting may kindly 
send your suggestions and your willingness through our email id teca@tecaonline.in and 
tecatn@gmail.com on or before 23rd November 2016.    
  
With Warm Regards, 
  
   
K. Ilango 
Secretary 
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